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The right of the people to bear arms shall not be infringed. No new gun laws and 

regulations in Oregon are necessary. What is necessary is for the legislature to hold 

the governor accountable to work with federal law enforcement to arrest, convict, and 

deport (as necessary) criminals that prey upon Oregonians and disobey the law. 

Every gun law the legislators of this state passes reduces the ability of women, 

disabled person, and the elderly from protecting themselves against the violent 

criminals that are state leadership have allowed to flourish in our state. As a 

reminder, the U.S. and Oregon Constitutions protect the right of citizens to bear arms 

based on the potential of tyrannical governments. The right to self-defense and arms 

for hunting was a given, not a privilege. Vote NO on SB 243.  


